Exhibit Regarding STA Extension (07.10.20)

WEFBD (Destin, FL) has ceased operating on its pre-auction Channel 48. Despite
the reasonable efforts of WFBD to complete construction of its new Channel 29 (post-
repack) facility on time, circumstances beyond its control have necessitated filing for an
extension of the underlying Channel 29 construction permit. The current CP expiration
date is July 15, 2020.

As noted in WFBD’s contemporaneously-filed Request for CP Extension, the
tower installation company (ERI) working on the WFBD project expects to be able to
complete its tower deconstruction (and new tower construction) by mid-October. In the
interest of providing a reasonable project time buffer, WFBD has respectfully requested
a five month extension of the Channel 29 construction permit (to December 15, 2020) to
complete the Channel 29 rebuild and file the covering license application. As such, it is
respectfully requested that the subject STA be extended until December 15, 2020 (to
coincide with the proposed expiration date of the WFBD post-transition Channel 29 CP).



